
Gerdes Pharmacy will be giving flu shots 

in The Parish Center 

following Mass on 

Saturday, September 26 

and Sunday, September 27

Bring your insurance card with you!

There is no cost to you if you are on Medicare or Medicaid.

There is usually no cost to you if you are 
on commercial insurance.

Medicare patients: Bring the card you 
use at your doctor’s office.

Medicaid and commercial insurance patients: Bring the card you 
use at the pharmacy (Identify your pharmacy card by making sure 

the card has “Rx Bin” on it.)

If you are unsure what insurance card is the right one, bring all of 
them and we can help you out! 

For any questions you can email us at 
gerdespharmacy@gmail.com or call us at 440-593-2578


